
Fremont Township Minutes 

July 9, 2015 
 
The regular meeting for the Fremont Twp. Board of Trustees was held on July 9, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. at the Fremont 
Township Hall.   
Board members present:  H. Wymore, A. Holbrook, C. Sherwin, J. Welke & I. Barrons. 
Guests: 4 
 

MINUTES:   
Without objection or correction the June 11, 2015, minutes were approved.  Motion made by I. Barrons, seconded 
by J. Welke – motion carried.  
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS:   
A Resident asked about the numerous cars parked at the party store on M24 and if we knew if they were selling 
them.  H. Wymore stated that the Zoning Administrator has already let them know that they would need a special 
land use to have an open-air business and that the cars were supposed to have been removed. Another Resident 
asked what the status was on the emergency siren.  H. Wymore stated that the parts have been ordered and should 
be in by next week and then it can be installed and be up and running.   
 
CLERK REPORT:   

A. Holbrook recently met with a Representative from the insurance company to assess potential liability 
exposures and received a letter from the insurance that states that after the review they found no areas of 
major concern with the operations of the Township.   
 
TREASURER REPORT:   
Treasurer balance was $205,427.44 as of June 30, 2015.  Motion to accept treasurer report made by J. Welke, 
seconded by I. Barrons – motion carried.   
 
SUPERVISOR REPORT:  
Cemetery Report – Sold $100 in cemetery lots at North Grove. 
Road Report – H. Wymore stated that we still have approximately $14,000 left in the road budget and he would like 
to use $12,000 for gravel patching for Lobdell, Hunt and Chambers Roads.  Motion made by J. Welke, seconded by 
C. Sherwin to approve $12,000 for gravel patching – motion carried.      
 
BILLS:  Motion to pay the bills as presented made by J. Welke seconded by C. Sherwin – motion carried.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
All meetings are held the second Thursday of every month at the Fremont Township Hall located at 4850 Mertz 
Road (M-24) at 7:00 p.m.  All public is welcome to attend.  
 
Amy Holbrook, Fremont Township Clerk 


